
NMAA Board Summary 

March 27, 2012 
 

The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors met in emergency session today to 

elect the next NMAA Board of Director’s President. 

 

Janel Ryan, Superintendent of Farmington Schools, was elected President of the NMAA Board 

of Directors.  Mrs. Ryan will replace the retiring Mike Phipps (Artesia Superintendent) who has 

served as President of the Board since 2006.  Bill Green, Quemado Superintendent, was elected 

Vice-President of the Board. 

 

The next NMAA Board meeting will be held on June 7, 2012 at the NMAA. 

 


